
Vistoso Community Association (VCA) embraces the opportunity to enhance our community 
through reducing our carbon footprint. The following represents our ‘Green’ initiative 
regarding the quarterly VCA Newsletter…

Sustainable communities are restorative communities that revitalize their materials and consider the 
needs of the residents. Sustainability is, in a general sense, the capacity to maintain a certain process 
or state indefinitely. It is clear a ‘Green’ version of the VCA Newsletter far outweighs the current output 
financially and lessens our carbon footprint, and this move can potentially allocate funds in other 
areas of the community. Therefore, the Vistoso Community Association Board of Directors approved 
the Communication Committee recommendation to move the VCA Friday weekly communications and 
quarterly Newsletter to a monthly ‘digital’ format, beginning Friday, July 3, 2020.
 
For up to date information on Going Green or anything else in the Vistoso Community Association master 
visit www.RanchoVistosoHOA.com.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the VCA 
onsite staff at 520-354-2729.    

Going Green 
     is GREAT!
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